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November 17, 2021 

Classes cancelled today at Brunskill School 
 
Classes are cancelled today at Brunskill School due to a power outage in the area.  

 

A power line was damaged overnight, causing a power outage at the school. Repairs are expected to be 

completed later today. However, there is no electrical service to the school until repairs are complete.  

 

Notification has been sent to all families and staff members. An update will be provided later today regarding 

Thursday classes.  

 

 

For more information contact: 

Veronica Baker 

Manager, Communications and Marketing 

Saskatoon Public Schools 

Office: 306-683-8325 

Cell: 306-220-1649 

bakerv@spsd.sk.ca  
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